
 

Wingecarribee Shire Council Public Inquiry 

Notice of Resumed Public Hearings 

The Public hearings of the Wingecarribee Shire Council Public Inquiry will resume at 12:00 on 

Thursday 28 April 2022 at the Wingecarribee Shire Council Chambers, Civic Centre, Elizabeth Street, 

Moss Vale.  It is expected that the hearings will conclude on that day.     

The current limitations on those persons permitted to attend the public hearings will apply. Only those 

persons previously permitted to attend in person will be allowed in the hearing room.   

Any enquiries concerning the hearings should be directed to the Officer Assisting the Inquiry at 
wingecarribee.publicinquiry@olg.nsw.gov.au 
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